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MINUTE #9-1960 

Final moc1el number for the new 700 Series rifles 
has not yet been determined, but will probably be 
either Model 700 or Model 721. It is considered 
that thi" item should bear the same model number, 
and be part of the new series, 

The Production Department states that ammunition tor this 
item will be ready by January l, 1~61, provided re~uired 
packas1ng material is apprcvea and is made available by that 
date. In view of the potential availability ot both rifle 
and alMIWlition 1n early 1961, the following action was 
talcen: 

3, Redesigned bolt handle a.nd knob. 

4, Sand blasted receiver bridge. 

5. Rear\.lardly repositioned trig~er assembly with 
ewept-back tr1g~er. 

Further.contemplated design cha?1(5es include reposition ot the 
safety to the rearward terminus of the boltr and redesii;n of 
the bolt plug for better appearance. It was agreed that the 
Sales Department woUld work closely with Research & Develop­
ment on determination or features or the f1nal de&ign. · 
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